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Lou Mansolillo

From: Sharon Romeo <sromeo246@verizon.net>
Sent: Thursday, April 8, 2021 7:49 AM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: Support for Bill H5923

Honorable Chair and Committee Members, 
 
I am writing to ask you to stand for the citizens of Rhode Island and for the environment of this beautiful state. 
Recreational tourism is critical for the economy of RI. Please support this bill.  
 
Thank you for representing us! 
 
Sharon Romeo 
36 Pine Grove Lane 
West Greenwich, RI 02817 


